Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI Act) – Prepaid banking cards
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Do you currently have an approved Prepaid Banking Card solution within your authority/region? 

Answer: Yes
If so, what date is the supply contract due for review/renewal?

Answer: Original contract signed with a commencement date of the 18.09.2017. Initial term 3 years with an option to extend for up to a further 2 years. Due for review / renewal before 18.09.2022.
Please could you provide an outline of supplier/product/service requirements?

Answer: Our Adult Social Care Service has approximately 4,000 non-residential care service users. Those who receive direct payments to manage their own care are paid onto pre-payment cards. Children’s Social Care also pay a small number of service users by his method. We require;
a) Multiple pre-paid card programmes.

b) Transaction reporting on individual accounts.

c) Alert & exception reporting on accounts. 

d) The card to allow or not allow cash withdrawals.

e) Block certain merchants.

f) Allow to the card to be used for standing orders and direct debits.

g) Supplier to be FCA registered. 

h) Provide a helpline for our customers.

i) POST OUT THE NEW CARDS.

j) Accept funds from the council via BAC’s.

k) Load cards on multiple occasions.

l) Load cards in real time.

Do you have an annual budget dedicated to the supply of Prepaid Banking Card solutions within your authority/region? 

Answer: Yes. Prices are fixed with our supplier regarding the volume of cards provided to our service users. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

